

To: Epstein Jeffrey[jeevacation@gmail.com]
From: [REDACTED]
Sent: Thur 11/29/2012 4:40:35 PM
Subject: Barbro

Barbro would love to know the plan by tomorrow if at all possible..she says she will need to cancel the scientists tomorrow if it will not work out...she said again it is really terrible there...the snow, the dark, the cold...but she would love to see you and hopes to see you. She will be traveling for the next 30 minutes but will have her cell with her and can talk anytime after that..

[REDACTED] Barbara cell